
Wednesday November 1, 2023

Early Learning | Toddler Time

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

10:30am - 11:00am

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your toddler
child listens to stories, plays games, and sings
songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Early Learning | Preschool Storytime

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

11:30am - 12:15pm

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your
preschooler listens to stories, plays games, and
sings songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Thursday November 2, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Tuesday November 7, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Wednesday November 8, 2023

Early Learning | Toddler Time

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

10:30am - 11:00am

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your toddler
child listens to stories, plays games, and sings
songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Early Learning | Preschool Storytime

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

11:30am - 12:15pm

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your
preschooler listens to stories, plays games, and
sings songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Thursday November 9, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Gwinnett County Public Library

 Date Range 
11/01/2023 - 11/30/2023

 Location 
Mountain Park Branch

 Event Type 
All Types

 Age Group 
All Ages

  REGISTERED EVENTS

To sign up for any registered events, you'll

need your library card and PIN.

Sign up at: 

events.gwinnettpl.org

call 770-978-5154 or pop into any of our

branches.
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Book Club | Kids Book Club

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Each month, a theme will be selected for our
Kids Book Club.

   Book Club

   Ages 6-11, Ages 12 - 15

Gaming | Magic: The Gathering

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

5:00pm - 7:00pm

Come take a dive into the world of Magic: The
Gathering!

   Gaming

   Ages 19+, Ages 16-18, Ages 12 - 15

Sunday November 12, 2023

Gaming | Chess Club

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

3:00pm - 5:00pm

Come play, learn, converse, and grow! Drop-in
chess games in a friendly environment.

   Gaming

   All Ages

Tuesday November 14, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Hobbies | Put Your Garden to Bed

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Get your garden ready for Spring by taking a
series of considered steps to feed, maintain,
and prepare your soil, plants, and garden tools
for a Winter break!

   Environment

   All Ages, Ages 19+, Ages 12 - 15

Wednesday November 15, 2023

Early Learning | Toddler Time

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

10:30am - 11:00am

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your toddler
child listens to stories, plays games, and sings
songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

  REGISTERED EVENT

Health & Wellness / Support for
Cancer Patients

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

11:00am - 12:00pm

Representatives from the East Georgia Cancer
Coalition provide tips for self-care and other
resources for cancer patients. 

   Health & Wellness

   Ages 19+

Early Learning | Preschool Storytime

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

11:30am - 12:15pm

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your
preschooler listens to stories, plays games, and
sings songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Hobbies | Music Appreciation

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 5:00pm

What is the Golden Ratio? And how is it related
to music? Join us at the Mountain Park Library
to find out?

   Education

   Ages 16-18, Ages 12 - 15

Thursday November 16, 2023

Arts | Watercolor Fall Leaf Wreath

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Make a watercolor fall leaf wreath and learn
about the history of why we put wreaths on our
doors.

   Arts

   Ages 6-11

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11
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Monday November 20, 2023

Book Club

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Are you eager to talk about your new favorite
book? Join us to discuss great books at our
Fiction Book Club.

   Book Club

   Ages 19+

Tuesday November 21, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Tuesday November 28, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11

Wednesday November 29, 2023

Early Learning | Toddler Time

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

10:30am - 11:00am

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your toddler
child listens to stories, plays games, and sings
songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Early Learning | Preschool Storytime

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

11:30am - 12:15pm

Join in the fun with Ms. Montoya as your
preschooler listens to stories, plays games, and
sings songs!

   Early Learning

   Ages 0-5

Thursday November 30, 2023

Literacy | Reading Buddies

   MOUNTAIN PARK BRANCH

4:00pm - 6:00pm

Practice reading skills one-on-one with a
Volunteer Reading Buddy for 30 minutes.

   Literacy

   Ages 6-11
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